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SHERIFF PAGE HEADED TO 
WASHINGTON, DC ON FRIDAY 

Date of Release: Thursday, February 02, 2017 
 

 [Wentworth, N.C.]— On Friday, February 4th, Rockingham County Sheriff Sam Page will be 
heading to Washington, DC for the 2017 Winter National Sheriffs’ Association (NSA) Conference.  

While there, the NSA’s Immigration and Border Security Commission, of which Sheriff Page is 
a member, will convene for a meeting. Sheriff Page also has scheduled meetings with North Carolina 
6th District Representative Mark Walker, and US Senator Richard Burr from North Carolina. 

 
 Over the past six years, Sheriff Page has become a leader among law enforcement officials in 

demanding that the U.S. Government enforce existing federal law with regards to illegal immigration 
and do something to secure our porous national borders. Millions of dollars’ worth of illegal drugs are 
flowing across these borders daily, and in two to three days’ time, are in every state, city and town in 
America. Sheriff Page has travelled to the US/Mexico border locations in both Arizona and Texas on 
several occasions over the past few years, seeing firsthand the dangers plaguing law enforcement 
officials and residents in those areas. 

 
Sheriff Page will be in Washington, DC until Thursday February 9th. Due to his busy upcoming 

agenda while in Washington, media outlets interested in doing a remote interview should submit 
requests to the Sheriff’s Public Information Officer, Sgt. Kevin Suthard, at 336-613-2927 or a 
ksuthard@co.rockingham.nc.us 
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